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SOCIAL STUDIES NEWS
Hi Parents,

This week in Social Studies, we will be finishing up the Key Individuals & Groups of 

the American Revolution. A test will be given on these individuals & groups this week. 
Look for a study guide to come home this week on Important People & Groups of the

American Revolution.. Thanks for your help!                                                 ~Mrs. Woods

Hi Parents/ Guardians,     
Welcome back to another

week! We thank you for coming
out last Thursday to support your
child at PTO and the school’s Book 

Fair. It wouldn’t have been a 

success without you.
Be on the look out today

(Monday) for your child’s graded

papers to come home. Please

remember to sign/return the
Parent Signature Sheet or your
child’s Graded Papers Folder. We

thank you for all that you do! 
~4th grade teachers

SCIENCE NEWS
This week in Science, we will begin 

Unit 3: Forecasting the Weather. To begin 

the unit, we will start by studying the 

water cycle and the states of water. 

Thank you for your continued 
support. ~ Ms. Brown

MATH NEWS
Hello Parents! 

This week in Math, we are 
continuing division. Please keep 

working with your child on their 
basic multiplication and division facts. 

Math signed papers will be sent 

home on Monday, so be on the 

look out for those. Thanks for all 

that you do!          
~Mrs. Cooks

ELA NEWS
We will be working on Unit 

2 Week 4 in Reading Wonders this 

week. Please make sure your 

child is completing their 
Weekly Reading Log. Your 

child’s reading level will 

increase when they read at 

least 20 minutes daily. 

Thank you for all of your 
support, ~Mrs. Allen J


